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Daily Start & End Times — Monday to Friday 

Class 1 & 2 — 8.50 am (prompt) until 3:10 pm         

Class 3 & 4 — 8:40 am (prompt) until 3:20 pm       

Attendance for last week: Class 1 — 98.6%     Class 2 — 97.1%     

Class 3 — 97.2%         Class 4 – 96.5%                    Whole School — 97.2% 

Friday 11th February 2022 

Headteacher Awards: 

Class 1: Rosie and Thea for wonderful writing using Granny Fantastic’s 
words and thinking of ingenious ways of catching a star. 

Class 2: Oscar for his independence and Margot for always being so 
polite.  

Class 3: Spencer for a growth in his self-esteem and his dedication to 
his learning. Henry for an overall improvement and progress in all areas 
of the curriculum. 

Class 4: Dominik for always being a kind friend and being a role model 
& Jacob for persevering with his handwriting and making amazing progress. 

Dr Walker Reading Award for this week is: Evan 

Politeness Cup for this week is: Esmie 

School News: 

New Playground – Our new outside playground was opened on Monday by Mrs Beatie who is one of our 
amazing reading army and has been volunteering in school for over 20 years. The pupils have had a 
great time outside this week playing on the new equipment. Please have a look at the photographs on 
our school Facebook page.  

Stopping Outside School - More complaints about cars stopping on the zig-zag lines outside school 
have been received this week and neighbours have had their driveways blocked. Please be 
considerate when dropping off and picking up from school and where possible please use the village 
institute car park. 

ParentPay – Please log onto your ParentPay account and pay all outstanding balances. Contact the 
school office to query any charges. 

Valentine Disco - FACES are organising a Valentine Disco in school on Monday. Class 1 & 2 at 4.00-
5.00pm, Class 3 & 4 at 5.15-6.15pm. Cost £2.00, Refreshments will be available to buy. 

FACES - There are a lot of exciting events being organised by FACES over the rest of the school 
year to help raise funds to support the school. The next meeting to discuss these events will be on 
Tuesday 15th March at 6.00pm in the Royal Oak in Church Eaton. All welcome.  

Chartwells Theme Meals – There will be a Pancake Day theme meal on the first day back after half 
term (Tuesday 1st March) and a World Book Day theme meal on Thursday 3rd March. Menu details 
will be sent out. 

World Book Day - Advance notice that we will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 3rd 
March and pupils can come to school dressed as any character from a book. 

S. Shaw 

DIARY DATES  

THE WEEK 
AHEAD 

Monday 14th February 

Library Visit 11.45 

20 Is Plenty—St. Editha’s 
Church 3.30 

Valentine Disco after 
school 

 

Tuesday 15th February 

 

 

Wednesday 16th February 

Staff Meeting 

 

 

Thursday 17th February 

SATs Booster Yr6 3.30-
4.30 

 

Friday 18th February 

Celebration Assembly 

Multi Sport Club 

Break Up for half term 

 



Class 1 News 

 

Class 2 news 
Wow! Class 2 have amazed me this week. They have been really focused and engaged 

in their learning. The children have been working very hard this week on their writing, 
which is based on The Queen’s Hat. They have worked on using verbs and adverbs in a 

sentence as well as adding similes and metaphors to their writing, which is really 
tricky!  

In Geography, we have been focusing again on London. We have been using the 
computers and iPads to search London for it’s famous landmarks on Google Earth. We 
have also been writing lists, using bullet points, on what they found from the aerial 

view.  

Please feel free to contact me with any questions you may have.  

The children have worked so hard this week in every session. Their progress has been amaz-

ing. I am so proud of them. The ideas they came up with to catch a star were fabulous and 

they are beginning to remember the pairs to make 6,7 and 8.  

We were able to go on the adventure playground this week and had the most amazing time 

balancing and climbing. The Year 6 helped us keep safe and we are growing in confidence in 

using it.  

Next week is our last week on space. We will be celebrating Valentine’s Day on Monday and 

completing the theme of Space by finishing any Science work and writing about our experi-

ences. We will be looking at length and height in Maths and be practising our sounds too.  

We are making a jungle 
scene during Chuckle 
Time. 

George was so 
brave and       
confident to have  
a go. 

The climbing wall was 
a huge success! We loved being    

outside today! 

Year 6 helped our 
little learners have a 
go! 



Class 3 News 
 

Last week we had the most amazing lesson on-
line from a very talented illustrator who teamed 
up with The Literacy Trust. Jonny Duddle, who is 
the illustrator of the Harry Potter books, taught 
us how to draw Hagrid. Jonny also informed the 

children about his life in the world of illustration 
and how hard it can be. He also told the children 

it was ok to make mistakes. The Drawings the 
children produced were phenomenal as you can 

see for yourself. 

With Mr Shaw they had 
fun making trace fossils.  

If you have any questions or queries 
please do not hesitate to contact 

Miss Bryant via Dojo or email. 

Class 4 News 
It has been a brilliant week in Class 4, with lots of fun activities all 

taking place. 

 

The week started with the grand opening of the new adventure 
playground. All the children were super excited to have a go, Head boy 

and girl were the first to give it a spin and show all the younger children 
how to use it correctly, they were both shinning examples and brilliant 

role models. 

 

Class 4 have also continued to create some wonderful artwork this week. 
For our topic of Line, Light and Shadows, the children created their 
final piece. They were able to put together all the skills that we have 

been learning to create a fabulous piece of art, including one line 
drawings, using a variety of shading techniques and using ink wash. The 

results were out of this world! 

If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact me via Dojo or 
email. 


